
 

 
 

 

 

Paris, June 25, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Evolution of governance 

 

The succession of François Feuillet is initiated. On July 1, 2020, Stéphane Gigou will join the Trigano group as 
Deputy Chief Executive Officer and will, in the near future, be appointed to the Presidency of the company’s 
Executive Board and the position of CEO for the whole group. 
 
Marie-Hélène and François Feuillet as well as Michel Freiche and Paolo Bicci will be renewed in their positions 
on the Executive Board by the Supervisory Board on June 29, 2020. 
 
Stéphane Gigou, 48, a French national, holds an Economics and Commerce degree from La Sapienza 
University in Rome, he has spent his entire career in the automotive industry (Renault and then FCA). Since 
2017, he has been Managing Director of Fiat Professional (Turnover: €5 billion). 
 
When Stéphane Gigou will replace François Feuillet as President of the Executive Board, Marie-Hélène and 
François Feuillet will be appointed members of the Supervisory Board. They will particularly be active in the 
« Strategy » and « Audit » committees of this Board. The Feuillet family intends to maintain its position as 
majority shareholder. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019/2020 Third-Quarter Sales will be disclosed on 29 June 2020 
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